
LaSalle church of Christ 

September 7, 2025 

 

those in our prayers 

• Kent Blakelock and family—as they grieve the 
passing of Phyllis  

• Rick & Fran’s granddaughter and her husband—
unborn child diagnosed with heart defect 

• Louella—sympathy on the passing of her great 
nephew 

• Nancy Schul’s son—Jim, recovering from pace-
maker surgery 

• Marietta McArthur— relocating to Arkansas  
• Kassandra & Anthony—as they grieve the loss of 

their unborn child 

• Denise Garlitz—health concerns   
• Miranda & Ricky—as they grieve the loss of their 

unborn child  
• Holly, Carol’s sister—undergoing tests, also    

Carol’s niece as she recovers from surgery  
• Owen Kounovsky, Ammerman’s grandson—

recovering from a broken arm/surgery  
• Family & Members dealing with cancer: Becky, 

(Maria’s daughter); Jessica; Marcia (Pam’s       
sister), Jim (Charles’ cousin); Dan (Amherst)  

• Our mission efforts:  Potter’s, Zambia,    Philip-
pines, House to House—Heart to Heart, Home 
Mission, Heart Love and Soul 

Attendance last Sunday 46                      Contribution last Sunday  $ 1680 
   

meeting minutes & financial statements are posted on bulletin board 

Mark R. Dailey, evangelist 

716-283-1214 

 Sunday Bible Class 10:00 AM  

Sunday AM Worship 11:00 AM 

Don’t Forget… send a word of encouragement to 
our college students—addresses are posted. 

Please reveal yourselves to your Secret Sister.  We will also 

meet this month to get feedback and start another session. 

See Carol for more information.  

“Back to Church Sunday” 
Our neighbors who receive House to House Heart to Heart 

have been invited to Worship on September 21—let’s pray 

for receptive hearts.  Pick up a new issue and invite a friend 

to come and worship with us. 

 Niagara Falls Church—Gospel Meeting with Billy McGuiggan, starts to-
day, 3pm Sunday, 7pm nightly 

 Be sure to pick up copies of HTH HTH to share with family & friends 

 Join us for Sunday Morning Bible Class, 10am—book of Acts  

 Grief Support—next Sunday, 2pm at the NFCOC 


